

Station Road, Backwell, Bristol BS48 3BX Tel: 01275 463371 mailbox@backwellschool.net www.backwellschool.net

Headteacher: Julian Baldwin MA

April 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

## Year 13 Leavers' Hoodie

As in previous years, we would like to offer all Year 13 students the opportunity to buy a Year 13 2020 leavers' hoodie. This year the hoodies will be available in a choice of colours, as follows:

Navy	White writing
Forest Green	White writing
Black	White writing
White	Black writing

Students will be able to choose the name that appears on the front of their hoodie (as long as it is deemed appropriate!) This will be printed beneath the embroidered Backwell School logo and 'Leavers 2020' will be printed on the back. The hoodies will be available in the following adult sizes:

Small	(S)	(34 to 36 inch chest)
Medium	(M)	(38 to 40 inch chest)
Large	(L)	(42 to 44 inch chest)
Extra Large	(XL)	(46 to 48 inch chest)
Extra Extra Large	(XXL)	(50 to 52 inch chest)

The cost of each hoodie, including printing, is £20.

If you would like to order a Year 13 leavers' hoodie for your son/daughter, please make payment via <a href="www.parentpay.com">www.parentpay.com</a>, the school's online cashless payment system, by Monday 20 April 2020 at the very latest.

When making your payment, please also indicate in the comments box the COLOUR and SIZE required and the optional NAME to be printed on the front. Please note that this will be case sensitive as to how you enter the name.

We will be unable to take any orders after the deadline date.

We will let you know arrangements for delivery and collection in due course.

Yours sincerely

**Backwell Sixth Form Committee**